
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 

August 25, 2021 
Pueblo Hunter Education Building 

 
Committee Members present: 

☒Mike Trujillo, Colorado Parks and Wildlife AWM 

☒Terry Everhart, Livestock Grower 

☒Kenn Lutz, Livestock Grower 

☐Vacant, Sportsperson 

☒John Stroh II, Livestock Grower 

☒Jeff Outhier, USFS 

☐Glenda Torres, BLM 
 

Administrative Assistant: 

☒Kimberly Berscheid 
 
Guests: Michael Blanck (HPP Manager), Katie Richman (HPP Admin), Mike Smith (Wildlife Tech), Paul 
Coe (Sportspersons Applicant) 
 
Meeting called to order by John Stroh at 10:05 AM 

 
Budget Report 

The budget report was reviewed.  
 

Old Business 
The minutes from the previous meeting were approved.  
 

New Business 
The Sangre de Cristo HPP Committee has a vacancy for one Sportsperson Representative.  
 
Paul Coe 
Paul Coe would like to apply to the Sangre de Cristo HPP Committee as a Sportsperson 
Representative. The committee has reviewed his resume and experience, and they feel that he 
would be a good candidate for the committee. 
The committee has approved Paul Coe to fill the Sportsperson Representative Vacancy.  
 
Mike Smith presented a video on the Spanish Peaks SWA project. He suggested scheduling a 
tour of the property for the committee.  



 

 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM 
 
The next meeting will be held on: October 12, 2021 at 10:00a at the Pueblo Hunter Education 
Building.   
 

 
 

Kimberly Berscheid, HPP Administrative Assistant 
4255 Sinton Rd 

Colorado Springs, CO 80907 
719-227-5221 

Kimberly.berscheid@state.co.us 


